
 
 

 
 
 
To our valued Local 1776KS clients: 

McEldrew Young (“MY”) is a full-service law firm that serves as legal services plan provider for Local 
1776KS.  Our firm recognizes that these are anxious times, particularly for hard-working members and their 
families whose lives have been disrupted by COVID-19. Right now, everyone should be focused on staying safe 
and healthy.  That being said, we understand that this pandemic goes well beyond impacting our health alone.  
As the pandemic drags on and financial hardships begin to hit home, issues such as how to pay your mortgage or 
rent, car payments, credit card payments, insurance, and other household expenses may arise.   

As your legal services plan provider, MY is ready and available to assist you and members of your family with 
managing your legal obligations under these difficult and unprecedented circumstances. While we have 
temporarily closed our physical offices, we are working remotely to handle all of your legal needs. Our 
attorneys and paralegals are working around the clock to answer emails, telephone calls and facsimiles. 

Although Pennsylvania state courts have been effectively closed until at least April 3, 2020, there are some 
exceptions including, but not limited to, Protection from Abuse cases and Emergency Custody Situations.  If 
you find yourself needing assistance in either of these circumstances, please contact our office immediately.   

In addition, other legal issues may arise that require immediate legal analysis, discussion and professional 
counsel including, for example:  

- Fair Medical Leave Act Protections; 
- Safety in the Workplace; 
- Contractual Obligations including Rental Leases and/or Home Mortgages, Car Payments, 

Utility Payments, Credit Card Payments, and other Household Expenses; 
- Student Loan Repayment;  
- Delayed Judicial Proceedings; 
- Family disputes concerning Custody, Support and/or Divorce; and 
- Medical Malpractice, Car Accidents, and other Personal Injuries.  

 
Despite the pandemic, MY remains committed to providing exceptional legal services to UFCW Local 1776KS 
members and their families.  If you need to speak with an attorney from our office, please call us at (215) 367-
5151.  We recognize that the future is uncertain, but rest assured that we are here to help. Together we will 
successfully navigate these difficult times and look forward to a return of business as usual.   

Best regards,  

McEldrew Young, Attorneys-at-Law 

 
 
 
 

123 S. Broad Street 
Suite 2250 

Philadelphia, PA 19109
    

Office: 215.367.5151 | Fax: 215.367.5143 
Web: mceldrewyoung.com 

* McEldrew Young is an association of professional corporations 
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